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ATF ANNOUNCES $3,000 REWARD IN FULTON GUN SHOP BURGLARY  

FULTON, Mo. – The Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives (ATF) and 
the Fulton Police Department announced today a joint reward of up to $3,000 for information 
leading to the arrest and conviction of those responsible for the Jan. 8 burglary of Brigg’s Gun 
Shop in Fulton.   

The follow-up investigation revealed a number of handguns and long guns as well as 
various calibers of ammunition were taken from the federal firearms licensee, located at 1225 
South Business Highway 54.     

The public is asked to call the Calloway County Crime Stoppers Tips hotline at (573) 
592–2474 or ATF’s toll free hotline, 1-800-ATF-GUNS (800-283-4867) with any information 
that may help identify those responsible for this gun shop burglary.  Both hotlines are answered 
24 hours a day and all calls remain confidential. 

 
ATF is the federal agency with jurisdiction for investigating gun shop thefts. More 

information on ATF and its programs is at www.atf.gov. 
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